Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, October 2nd, 2016
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by Vice-President Dave Dobbins in the clubhouse. 21 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  Vice President; Dave Dobbins, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio,  Treasurer; Jim Kerrigan, Range Captain; Chris Rose, Social Director; Terri Perry, Indoor Director; Dan Roberts, Public Relations; Jim Smith 
President's Report: November 13th at 11:00am will be the next meeting
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  None.
Membership Concerns:  Please watch for persons placing block targets in front of 60 yard bale to use as a broad head backstop. Barry would like to use the Indoor range for ABH meeting on Feb. 7th. 
CRA Treasurers' Report:  $559 Deposit. $298 Withdrawal. $6900.25 Balance.  
Approved. 
Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: We had 27 shooters for the Buckbuster. Our tournament season for 2016 has concluded.
Range Captain:  Another Rhinehart wall will be put up at the crossbow station. 

We still need volunteers to put up the orange fencing and benches. 

Indoor Archery Director:  JOAD to start on January 1st. Sunday evenings 6 or 7pm once a week. Level II instructor class will be held Dec. 10 and 11. We need help in the kitchen and other general help for the November 5 and 6  Star FITA. 
           Social Director: Luncheon after the meeting. 

3-D Director:   None. 
           AFC Archery Director: $190 from the Archery 101 class. 23rd of October will be the next 101 class. Oct. 17th SWM meeting at the Indoor Range. 

           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  None.

VBA Representative:  We got 3 out of 4 dates requested for our 2017 shoots. Winter Classic is now April 30th. 
Old Business: None. 
New Business: None. 
Adjournment:  11:20AM
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
